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Workplace Safety Wednesdays - Monitoring MSHA Updates

WEBINAR

Event

8.20.14


On Wednesday, August 20, 2014, Matthew Korn discussed MSHA’s recently published Proposed Rule

regarding the criteria MSHA uses to assess civil penalties for citations. Matthew reviewed the

proposed changes to the penalty criteria, the different weight given to various criteria, and the

impact on the mining industry.  Matthew also reviewed issues that were not addressed in the

Proposed Rule, including MSHA’s use of the special assessment process, flagrant violations, and

other enhanced enforcement tools.





The webinar also included a period of Q&A, where Matthew answered questions about the Proposed

Rule and its potential impact to your Company.  This free webinar is a great tool for busy mining

industry professionals and health and safety managers to stay ahead of the curve. 





Click here to watch
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